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11th September 2020                                                                                                                       

 

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) 

 

Non-uniform day - Friday 18th September 2020 – Show Racism the Red Card 

 

In line with the School Council’s plans for supporting various charities this year; we will hold our 

first non-uniform day of this school year on Friday 18th September 2020.  We are hoping to raise 

money to support the charity ‘Show Racism the Red Card’ which is the UK’s leading anti-racism 

educational charity.  It is a charity which utilises the high profile of professional footballers as anti-

racist role-models to combat racism in society. They produce educational resources and deliver 

training events and workshops. For more details please see www.theredcard.org 

 

Students will be asked to donate £2 and in return they will not be required to wear school 

uniform for the day. In these current times, we are unfortunately unable to handle coins at 

school and therefore kindly request your donation via ParentPay. Please make sure the clothes 

the students wear are respectable and appropriate for the school environment; fancy dress, 

bare midriffs, facial piercings and dyed hair are not allowed.  For safety reasons students must 

not wear flip flops or open toed shoes.   

 

For years 7 – 11 if they are timetabled to have PE on Friday 18th September 2020 then they are 

able to wear appropriate sportswear of their choice. 

 

 

Yours sincerely        

 

 

 

Mr M Brown 

Headteacher 

 

 

http://www.theredcard.org/

